Reach Higher Limited
1234 Robson Street, Unit #25
Vancouver, BC V3T 3T5
604-743-8903
May 3, 2016
Charles Sorel, Project Officer
Ministry of Employment and Income Services
Employment Programs Management – Youth
614 Humboldt Street
Victoria, BC V8W 9R1

Dear Mr. Sorel,
Please kindly find our first monthly report for the provincial government’s Journeys in Employment Program below.
First of all, I am very proud to share, that despite many difficulties we have had a very positive start of our new program. Most of the participants are progressing well and are focused on self-assignment and career choices. All participants completed a Myers-Briggs Type Indicator test and we could determine their personal strengths, weaknesses and potential career choices.  
Unfortunately, some participants missed mandatory sessions, but they are still being paid an allowance because they do not have any other incomes. One of the students Juno Sweet had to leave the program because she was expressing complications of a high-risk pregnancy. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, our company is looking forward to continuing the program and helping people with special needs. Next month the program will be focused on developing such skills as interpersonal dynamics, conflict resolution, emotion management in the workplace. We believe, that our participants will be lucky with these skills and will be able to get a perfect chance to improve their lives.

Sincerely,

Evgeniia Kim
President, Reach Higher Ltd.  
